
 
 

 

Date: 16th April, 2020 
 
To,  
The Manager 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Fort,  
Mumbai- 400001 
 
Scrip Code: 508954 
Sub: Intimation with respect to change in website and letterhead of the Company. 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
We would like to inform you that the Company has adopted new brand “Arvog”, without any change in the 
name of the Company, which was intimated to BSE Ltd. wide press release dated 22nd October, 2019. In 
furtherance of the same, the website of the Company will be changed from www.finkurve.com to 
www.arvog.com with effect from 15th May, 2020.  
 
Also please note that henceforth the Company shall use this letterhead, with the new brand name “Arvog” 
for all the purposes. 
 
Kindly acknowledge the receipt of this disclosure and the take the same on your records. 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
For Finkurve Financial Services Limited 
 
 
Sd/- 
Sunny Parekh  
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
Membership No. A32611 
 
 
 

http://www.finkurve.com/
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